Curious about how children learn language and process music?

Help us figure it out!



Help researchers in UCSD's Cognitive Science Department learn about language development and music processing by signing up your son or daughter to participate in our study!

What's involved:

At your child's preschool or daycare, they will play games that involve recognizing familiar words or songs, learning new words or songs and figuring out challenging tasks. Participation typically lasts 15 minutes.

For participating you'll get:

A thank-you gift for your child

Please call or email any time to sign up or get more information about our research!



Professor Sarah Creel UCSD Cognitive Science (858) 534-7539

Email: creel@cogsci.ucsd.edu